ENTERPRISE ELECTRONICS, LL C
2120 Austin Avenue
Sulte 100
Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Confidentiality Request regarding application for certification of FCC ID: QV4-
LRL0006.

Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, we hereby request
confidential treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below:

LRLO006sch.pdf
LRLO006bIk.pdf
LELO00G6top.pdf

The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily
released to the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the applicant and
provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 June 15, 2004 of the Commission’s public notice, we also request
temporary confidential treatment of information accompanying this application as outlined below:

LRLO0O6internal jpg

Sincerely,
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David J. Pearson

(248) 844-1410



